
COUNCIL NEWS 

 

Grand Knight Report 

 
March was a very busy month for our council. 

 

I want to thank all of you who were able to help out with 

several events.  First of all, I would like to thank those 

Knights who were able to assist with our first Free 

Throw Basketball Championship. I especially want to 

thank our committee of Lucio Aleman (Chair), Homero 

Gomez-Vela, and Patricio Rodriguez for all of their 

work on this project. We will be hosting our second 

annual Free Throw Contest this coming fall.  Winners 

will advance to a second round.  More information will 

come later in the summer. 

 

As many of you know, we assisted with the Diocesan 

Conference held at Texas A&M International 

University.  Several Knights were in attendance in both 

the morning and afternoon sessions.  Thank you to all 

of you who helped.   

 

Later that same day, we began our wheelchair mission.  

One of the highlights was hosting Chris Lewis, son of 

legendary comedian Jerry Lewis, as he spoke to all of 

the English masses.  Thank you to all of the Knights 

that were able to assist with this very important project.  

A big thank you to our local chair, Paulo Lozano, for 

getting the mission started.  Also, thank you to Narciso 

for being at every mass.  The last update indicated that 

our council brought in over $16,000 and counting.  

Overall, Laredo did great with our council leading the 

way.  We are serving our Lord Jesus Christ with all of 

these projects.  

 

Thank you to Joe Escobedo for getting donations for 

the Habit for Humanity Breakfast.  This is an important 

mission for the Knights of Columbus.  Thank you to all 

that were able to donate. 

 

Last, but not least, I want to thank Cornell and Marcus 

for organizing our “Meet and Greet” which was a great 

success ! Fellowship, laughter, and food were  plenty.  

We are looking forward to another one. 

 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

 

 

 

 

Spiritual Thoughts 

 

 

 

 

When the hour came, he took his 

place at table with the apostles.  He 

said to them, “ I have eagerly desired 

to eat this Passover with you before I 

suffer, for, I tell you, I shall not eat it 

(again) until there is fulfillment in the 

kingdom of God.” (Lk 22: 14-16). 

Brothers, May you and your families 

have a blessed Easter.  May we all 

enter into a closer relationship with 

our Lord Jesus Christ.   

Vivat Jesus! 
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April Meetings 
Due to the Holy Week, we cancelled the Officers 

Meeting that was schedule for April 6th.  We will 

be having our full Council meeting on April 20th at 

7pm in room 10 & 11.  On the agenda will be 

discussion regarding next year’s officer elections 

and more.  Please plan on attending. 
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Knights in Action 



 April 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 Good Friday 8 Easter Vigil—

8pm (Bilingual) 

9 Easter 

Hallelujah!! He is 

risen!! 

10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 full council 

mtg. 7pm in 

rooms 10 & 11 

 

21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30       

Knights’ Birthdays for the month of April 

April 1st– Ricardo Sendra 

April 10– Rogelio Macias 

April 11– Bennett McBride 

April 17– Ricardo Isaac 


